Former New Bedford mayor
Scott Lang thoughts on 4-year
mayoral terms

Former New Bedford mayor Scott Lang shared his thoughts on a
move to move the New Bedford mayoral term from two years to
four. The question will be a on the ballot on November 7th.

Full interview:
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/chris-resendes-interview-with-
former-new-bedford-mayor-scott-lang/2017/10/14

Catch The Chris Resendes Show live at 7pm every Thursday on
New Bedford Guide’s Facebook page.
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